
 
 
 

 

 

 

Lyminster Bypass – Monthly Progress Update No. 3 
 

 

 

Date: 31/01/23 

Dear Stakeholder, 

Please find below an update on the current status of the A284 Lyminster Bypass works and 
planned works for the forthcoming month. 

Works completed in January: 

• In January we have completed the drainage layer north of the hedgerow 
• Installed band drains to help with the ground improvements, this has been happening 

north of the hedgerow 
• We started installing the bridge foundation piles which include drilling a cylindrical 

concrete section through the soft ground make up into the chalk below. This will be 
taking place north and south of the Black Ditch 

• High voltage trial holes have happened north of the hedgerow 
• Installed piezometers that monitor the level of the ground water north of the hedge 

row 

Works planned for next month: 

• Installation of HV Diversion Ducting 
• We will continue installing the bridge foundation piles over the black ditch and south 

of the black ditch 
 
 
For further information about the scheme please visit the Lyminster Bypass North page on 
West Sussex County Council’s website: 

https://www.westsussex.gov.uk/roads-and-travel/roadworks-and-projects/road- 
projects/lyminster-bypass-north/ 

Should you have any specific scheme enquiries, please contact lyminsterbypass@jackson- 
civils.co.uk 

http://www.westsussex.gov.uk/roads-and-travel/roadworks-and-projects/road-
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